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Re: 10CFR170

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

References: (1) E. J. Mroczka letter to U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commis-
sion, "Physics Methodology for PWR Reload Design," dated
November 13, 1987.

(2) R. M. Diggs letter to E. J. Hroczka, dated January 22,
1988.

Gentlemen:

Millstone Nuclear Power Station, Unit No. 3
Application Fee

Northeast Nuclear Energy Company (NNECO) submitted on November 13, 1987
(Reference (1)) a letter requesting NRC review and approval of an addendum to
NUSCO 152 which demonstrated Northeast Utilities Service Company's ability to
perform pressurized water reactor reload physics design using the Westinghouse
physics methodology. Via Reference (2), R. M. Diggs informed NNEC0 that an
application fee was applicable since NRC Staff review was required. Accord-
ingly, the requested application fee of $150 is hereby submitted.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact my staff.

Very truly yours,

NORTHEAST NUCLEAR ENERGY COMPANY

E . d .D rm Q
4l. J. Hroczka

Senior Vice President

eaaC
By: C. F. Sears *

Vice President

cc: W. T. Russell, Region ! Administrator
R. L. Ferguson, NRC Project Manager, Millstone Unit No. 3
W, J. Raymond, Senior Resident Inspector, Millstone Unit No. 3
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